TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Child Protection/Safeguarding Team

Designated Teacher: Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2kni.net) Deputy Designated Teacher: Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) School Governor: Mrs H Apsley (brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk)

I would like to thank all the children and staff for making my "significant" birthday very memorable. The banner of hands was wonderful and the drawings of me were amazing. I had a great day and one I will not forget!

P1 Admissions

Applications for P1 admissions 2023 are now open online.

Further information can be found on the school website or www.eani.org.uk/admissions Please encourage relatives and friends to apply. Applications close on Friday 27th January at noon.

Applying For A Year 8 Post Primary School Place September 2023

Information can be found on our school website or www.eani.org.ok Applications open on Wednesday 1st February 2023, 12 noon and close on Thursday 23rd February 2023 at 4.00pm. Those children who sat AQE, should not apply until after the results have been received.

Crawfordsburn Residential Trip P6 & P7

Monday 12th June – Wednesday 14th June 2023

The total cost of the trip is £250 (£230 as deposit has been paid) approximately, this may be paid in full or by instalments. If you wish to pay by instalments, money should be brought to school on a Monday. Cheques should be made payable to Toreagh Primary School. All money must be paid in full by Friday 21st April 2023.

Additional Bank Holiday

Monday 8th May 2023 – school closed.

This date has been given as an additional Bank Holiday for King Charles III Coronation.

Tissues

There are lots of runny noses, coughs and sneezes around at the moment. Donations of tissues would be very much appreciated, as our stock is very low!

Administration

From time-to-time people's contact details change, including mobile telephone numbers and address. Please inform the school in writing of any changes that might affect our correspondence with you.

Consent For Photographs & Footage

If permission has been given, children may have their image on the school website. For example, Star of the Week, class photograph, school trips etc.

Circumstances can change. If you wish to review or change the consent you have previously given, please do so in writing or by contacting the school office and a new consent form will be issued for completion.

Homework

We ask that homework is completed, checked and signed each night. Neatness and good presentation are encouraged.

Snowy weather P4-7

We enjoy getting out in the snow, when we can. In snowy weather please bring some wellies (shoes to change into) or another pair of shoes, socks or tights (in case they get wet). During snowy periods, wellies can stay in school. On snowy days, items should be brought to school in a named plastic bag.

C L Morrow Principal

20.01.2023